
Submitter: Summer Holland 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2977 

With an already low lodging tax as well as funding insecurity and budget cuts now is 

the perfect time to have out of state visitors assist in helping to protect, restore and 

maintain Oregon’s wildlife and threatened habitats.  


